
  

A T T E N D A N C E S  
 

Class Attendance % 

R 99% 

1 99.2% 

2 97.6% 

3 99.2% 

4 97% 

5 95.8% 

6 93.8% 

Barlow 97 

Rigby 106 

Southworth 148 

Wall 64 

'Doing our best for God' 

ST BERNADETTE ’ S CATHOL IC PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Newsletter F R I D A Y ,  2 3 R D  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 2   

HOUSE POINTS 
Congratulations Southworth 

 

Please don’t forget to 

check our website for  

up-to-date  

information from School 

and the  

Local Authority 

St Bernadette’s website 

Please click here for the 

Wednesday Word and 

here for the ‘Living out 

Our Faith’ Page 

 

Please click here for 

our RE Curriculum page  

 

 

Quick links: 

ParentPay 

Term Dates 

After School Clubs & 

Events 

Google Forms 

21st September—Feast of St Matthew, Apostle, Evangelist  

- Patron Saint of bankers, accountants, and money changers  

Mass Times at St Bernadette’s Church   
Saturday Evening—5.00pm        Sunday Morning—10.00am with Children’s Liturgy 

Click Here for Church Website  

The Relics of St Bernadette’s  
 

On Thursday of this week, Mrs Paddock and I were extremely honoured to take some 
of our children, accompanied by children from St Teresa’s school, to Lancaster  

Cathedral to visit the relics of St Bernadette.  The relics will journey on pilgrimage to 
England, Scotland and Wales for the very first time.   This is indeed a lifetime event, 
which provides an opportunity for people of all ages and backgrounds to experience 

the special gifts and charisms of Lourdes. 

The children were extremely reverent and engaged in the discussions.  For some of 

our children, it will have been the first time that they have visited the  

Cathedral.  They were in awe of the occasion and the most beautiful and peaceful 

place of worship. 

Our new Reception children today received a little keepsake of  

St Bernadette.  Please check your child’s bag for their treat.   

It is with great sadness that I notify you of the passing of Meg Brett. Meg was a 

highly respected parishioner of St Bernadette’s parish and a true friend of  

St Bernadette’s school.  For many years, she kindly volunteered to support our 

children throughout the different classes.  She was indeed a lovely lady, who was 

always willing to give of her time.  We send our heartfelt condolences to her  

family – may her gentle soul rest in peace. 

If you would like your child/ children to have a school lunch next 

week, please click the image and book on ParentPay before  

Monday. Thank you. 

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/curriculum/subjects/r-e
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/community/diary
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/parents-information/parents-page
https://www.stbernadettesbispham.co.uk/
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


 

 

Birthdays  
Oliver YR, Alfie Y3, Elizabeth Y1 and Freddie Y2 are all celebrating their birthdays this week.  

We hope you enjoy your special day! 

Congratulations 

A huge thank you to Amelia (Year 3) and her family for their donation of beautiful story 

books to our school. These have been greatly received and they will be distributed between 

Reception and Nursery.  

William Y1 has achieved 2 certificates for swimming.  

Victoria Y5 has achieved her Learn 2 Swim 20m, 25m AND her 50m award.  

Beau Y5 has completed a memory walk.  

Lucy Y4 was awarded her Brownie Bronze Award.  

Charlie Y5 received the Montgomery Academy Award.  

Archie Y5 got ‘Player of the Match’.  

James-Lewis Y4 achieved a football trophy.  

 

Amazing, well done to all of you! 

Donated 

Uniforms  

We have had quite a few donations of school uniforms including; jumpers, cardigans,  

pinafores, trousers and even school shoes! We have a range of sizes so if any could be of use 

to you, please have a word with Mrs Duke. Thank you.  

I appreciate that the climbing equipment is very inviting for our children and their younger siblings 
to use before and after school. However, please be reminded that the children MUST NOT use the 

climbing equipment outside of school hours, even if a parent/grandparent is present in the  
playground.  Should an accident happen after school, we cannot guarantee that a member of first 

aid trained staff will be available and accidents outside of school hours, although on school 
grounds, are not covered by our insurance.  Please can you make sure all adults picking up your 

children ,after school, are aware of the rules so everyone is kept safe. 
Thank you for your cooperation 

If you think your child may be entitled to Free School Meals and wish to apply, please follow the link here 

https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-meals/Free-school-meals.aspx


Devonshire Road 

Blackpool 

FY2 0AJ 

Phone: 01253 353641 

Email: admin@st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk 

Web: https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/ 

Head Teacher: Mrs Alexis Satterthwaite 

St Bernadette’s Catholic 

Primary School 

 
Good Behaviour 

Year R Aurora Year 1 Romilly  Year 2  Lucy 

Year 3 Toby  Year 4 Jacob K  Year 5 Toby  Year 6 Adam  

        

 This week the following children have received: 

‘Good Value Certificates’ following in God’s footsteps  

Making the right choices 

Year R All of Year R  Year 1 Tommy, Mya, Edward & 
Skyler  

Year 2 Rhea, Autumn, Rubén & Noah  

Year 3 Emily-Mae, Amelia & Isaac  Year 4 Jessica, Addison, Bella & 
Florence  

Year 5 Jude, Natalia, Ruby & Finlay  

Year 6 Olivia, Roman, Joe & Keceh  

Dates for your Diary: 
Please click here to access the school calendar for PE and Forest School for each year group, School Term dates and Events. 

*NB All Class Masses are to be in the School Hall, unless stated otherwise. All Welcome.  

 

 
Writing 

Year R Minnie  

Year 1 Nancy  Year 4  Zachary  

Year 2 Shay  Year 5 Beau  

Year 3 Reina  Year 6 Mason  

    

Merit Badge Winners Maths 

Year R Andrei 

Year 1  Daisy  Year 4 Jayden  

Year 2 Millie  Year 5 Cheska  

Year 3 Charlotte  Year 6 Maya  

    

Tuesday, 27th September: Year 5 Class Mass @ 9:05am 

Tuesday, 4th October: Year 4 Class Mass  

Tuesday, 11th October: Year 3 Class Mass  

Thursday, 20th October: Harvest Festival Led by Y2 10:15am 

(Parents Welcome)  

Friday, 21st October: School Closes for Half Term  

Tuesday, 1st November: School Re-opens  

Tuesday, 1st November: All Saints Day Mass Led by Y5 at Church  

Mon/ Tues, 7th & 8th November: 3:45pm - 6:45pm Parent  

Conferences (more information to follow)  

Thursday, 1st December: Reception admissions 2023 open day 

2pm - 3pm  

 

Friday, 2nd December: Reception admissions 2023 open day 2pm - 

3pm  

Wednesday, 7th December: Reception Nativity Performance 

10am school hall  

Thursday, 8th December: Reception Nativity Performance 

10am School Hall  

Tues, 13th December: Junior Advent Carol Performance 10am, 

Church  

Tues, 13th December: Infant Nativity Performance 2pm, Church 

Weds, 14th December: Infant Nativity Performance 10am, Church 

Weds, 14th December: Junior Advent Carol Performance 2pm, 

Church  

 

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar

